
 
   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

BAMBURGH 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
For the last 2 years children in year 4 and 5 at our school have had the opportunity to enjoy a fabulous 
extended visit in and around the Bamburgh area of Northumberland. The children that took part in the visit 
had a wonderful time.  
 
Our children in year 5 have been given the opportunity to take part in the visit in May 2024 and now that they 
have reserved their places, we are now able to offer a limited number of places to our children in year 4. 
Please note that places on this trip are behaviour dependent.  
 
The proposed itinerary will be as follows: 
Monday 20th May - Travel to the Sunningdale Hotel, a visit to Beamish on the way, evening activities on the 
green. 
Tuesday 21st May - Boat trip to the Farne Islands, crazy golf and the afternoon on the beach, evening 
activities on the green. 
Wednesday 22nd May - Visit to Cragside House and Gardens, evening activities. 
Thursday 23rd May - Travel home with a visit to the fascinating Life Museum in Newcastle on the way back. 
 
The cost of the visit will be £280, which includes hotel accommodation, meals, coach travel and entrance fees 
to all attractions. A deposit of £30 will need to be paid by Friday 8th December and the balance will be spread 
out to be paid in installments via ParentMail over several months.  
 

The remaining places will be offered on a first come first served basis so if you would like your child to go on 
the Bamburgh residential visit, please complete the online form or return the slip to the school office by the 
end of the school day on Thursday 30th November.  
 
We have 2 parent / carer places available so if you would be interested in joining and supporting the trip, 
please indicate this on the online form or slip below. Parent / carer helper places will be subsidised by £100.  
 
We have attached more information for you but if you have any questions, please contact the school office.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Nicola Davies 
Executive Headteacher 
 

 
I/we would like ____________________________________________ (name of child) in class 

______________ to go on the Bamburgh residential visit in May 2024. 

Signed ____________________________________(Parent/Guardian) 

Date __________________________ 

 


